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Atits regular meeting today (October 4, 2013) the College Curriculum Committee approved
the following proposal for exemption from the CAS Language Requirement for high school
graduates from 2nd language high schoo! institution.

This item should now be considered by the Council for placement on a
Fawlty Meeting agenda.

From: charles mallery, associate dean college of arts & sciences
Ungr bldg. rm 337 - (305) 284-3188 - cmallery@miami.edu

"Students who graduated high school at an institution in which the
primary language of instruction and the primary language of school
administration was not English, are eligible for exemption from the
CAS language requirement. Exemption will be granted by CAS Office
of Student Advising. To be granted the exemption, the student must
have on file the equivalent of a high school diploma from such an
institution."




